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September 1, 1998

Terry Bowker

Phillips Petroleum Company
5525 Hwy 64 NBU 3004
Farmington NM 87401

RE: San Juan 29-5 Unit #54, N-31-29N-05W, API 30-039-20370

Dear Terry:

The enclosed copy of the 1998 Bradenhead test on the referenced well indicates a casing failure. In
order to comply with Rule #108, prevent waste and protect fresh water, you are hereby directed to
initiate remedial activity before October 1, 1998. Please notify the Aztec OCD in time to provide a
witness.

Feel free to call me at 334-6178, if I can be of any help.

Sincerely,

Charlie Perrin
Deputy Oil & gas Inspector
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